McCarthy, Miriam

Playfor Stephen (RW3) CM&MC Manchester 'Stephen.Playfor (N

From:

Sent: 11 July 2004 08:17

To: BOB TAYLOR

Subject: RE: hyponatraemia....... again
Bob

on Thursday I spoke to Gale Pearson, he 1s part of some paediatric

advigory board to the NPSA, which met last week to consider a dratft
- mine restricting the availability ot 4%dex/0.18%saline. They

proposal oL
v endorsed the suggestion and the NPSA have decided to

have apparentl
rake it on as a priority. This is all ond hand reporting so far I'm

-raid, I'1ll let you know harder facts as and when.

a

Beat wishes (met Stephen McLaughlin last week; he's a fan of vours)

Steve
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G ----0Original Message-----
““/From: BOB TAYLOR [mailto: drbobt aylo_

';QSent: 09 July 2004 11:51
To: Playfor Stephen (RW3) CM&MC Manchester

subject: hyponatraemia....... agalin

Hi S,

i have been asked to review and update the Northern
Ireland "Prevention of Hyponatraemia Guidelines".

T was wondering if you had made (or are anticipating)
any progress with the NPSA on this matter.

ThanXx

bob
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